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BICYCLE/PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Minutes of Meeting 
7:00 p.m., Wednesday October 20, 2010 
Hillview Community Center-Room 18 

97 Hillview Avenue, Los Altos, California 94022 

 
Roll Call: Bill Crook (Chair), Carl Hagenmaier, Suzanne Ambiel (Vice-Chair), Randy Rhody; 

Chris Hlavka; Kathy Small - City Staff Liaison   
 
Pledge 

Public Comments: Jim Wing provided comments to item #3 – suggested the importance to have 
Pedestrian Master Plan and asked to consider different approaches for 
available budget.  

Discussion: 

1. Minutes for September 15, 2010: M/S/C Carl/R Rhody and approved 5– 0. 

2. BTP Update: Received a report from Kathy Small on plans for the public meeting on 10/21 and 
schedule for BTP work going forward. 

3. Pedestrian Master Plan.  Bill & Suzanne reported on (generally positive) feedback from the Traffic 
Commission.  Specifics were to add slides addressing complete streets and specifics of what we 
are asking for.  TC has a study session with council on Jan. 11 to discuss PMP and “complete 
streets”.  Several suggestions were given to Suzanne for “tweaking” her presentation such as to 
avoid the term “sidewalks.”  

4. Stevens Creek Trail:  No activity in the last month.  

5. BPAC Member Recruitment update:  No applications have been received.  Council advises that 
we select a good candidate and not just a warm body. 

6. Loyola Corners Update:  Received a report from Bill Crook on the joint review of the Loyola 
Corners streetscape plan. 

7. Bike Friendly Application Review & Update:  Received a report from Bill Crook and copies of the 
draft application.  Goal is to get it through the TC in Dec. and Council before the February 
submission deadline 

8. Traffic Commission Update:  Received report from Bill Crook. 

9. VTA BPAC Update:  Received report from Carl Hagenmaier. 

10. CIP Update:  Received report from Kathy.  

Next agenda items: 

Continue items #1, 2, 3 (Study Session with Council), 7, 8, 9, and 10 

Adjourned @ 9:00 pm 

 
Kathy Small 
Liaison to the Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Committee 


